What has your Columbia School SCC been up to this past school year?
Members of your current Columbia School SCC are Rhonda Berard, Tania Meadows, Lana Larson, Sharlene Fitzsimmons, Alana Patzwald, Loni and Colin Parks, Jen Angove, Chantel Ruf and Ellen Skulmoski.  During the past school year, we have worked together with Columbia School to bring new things to Columbia school families.  For the first time ever, we partnered with Sask Lotteries to offer a Christmas raffle and provide an opportunity to participate in a 50/50 draw.  We were extremely grateful to the individuals and businesses within Yorkton who provided an overwhelming response of support with donations.  We have continued to offer Moms Panty and Harvest Meats fundraisers as we plan for the Columbia School Playground Enhancement. Look for noticeable changes coming very soon.  We have continued to support other important school initiatives as well such as the One School, One Book literacy initiative.  Each year we recognize and are appreciatory for the staff that guide and shape our children every day.  Their passion to teach our children helps to grow the caring and compassionate environment of Yorkton Columbia school.  The SCC is dedicated to respond to students and the community as they provide feedback to us, and we work to better ourselves by taking opportunities for professional development.   All SCC meetings are open for you to attend.  In the fall we will be seeking new board members.  If you would like more information about becoming an SCC member, giving feedback, or providing information to us, you can e-mail columbiaschoolSCC@gmail.com.
Thank-you and have a great summer.
Rhonda Berard
Columbia SCC Chairperson

